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26 September 2013 

Kade Crockford 

Director 

Technology for Liberty Project 

ACLU of Massachusetts 

Dear Ms. Crockford; 
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This letter is in regards to the Freedom oflnformation Act request submitted by the ACLU of Massachusetts on 

September 17, 2013. We would like to acknowledge receipt of your request. Due to the volume of documents 

requested , we are currently in the process of determining the time line and costs related to fulfilling this request. 

We will have a timeline and cost estimate completed within one business week. Should you have any questions, 

please feel free to contact my office via phone (617.635.1400) or email (oem@cityofboston .gov). 

JJkv; 
ene Fielding, Directou 

City of Boston 

Mayor's Office of Erner cy Management 
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